
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up next week… 

06.02.23 
Maths 

For the last few week the children have been great at showing their subtraction skills. In 

maths next week we will be finding out how to find the difference between two numbers by 

counting up or back.  

English  
In English we will writing our own descriptions of a woodlouse habitat independently. 

We will he helping the children think about what makes good descriptive writing and each 

class will complete a shared write. Then the children will have a go at their own version. 

Phonics 

In phonics we will be revising the sounds that we have thought about this term. 

 

Reading 

 Next week we will be reading with our teachers 1:1. Please make sure your child has their 

reading book each day. 

Topic  
 

PSHCE: Next week we will be celebrating Children’s Mental Health Week and thinking 

about how we are all connected. 

 

Art: In Art we will be using our knowledge of primary colours to mix secondary colours.  

We will use the secondary colours we create to finish our clay creatures. 

 

Computing: We will be thinking about how to stay safe on the internet during internet 

safety day. 

 

Science: In science we will be thinking about the animal groups we have covered this half 

term. 

 

PE: We will be continuing our fundamental and dance units. 

 

 

Additional notes and reminders 

 



 
Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 

 

 

Homework: This week please continue to read and revise the phonics we have covered 

this week 

 

Naming uniform/ resources:  Please ensure your child’s things are named so we can 

easily identify any lost item’s owners. 

 

Just a reminder that hedgehogs and Squirrels now have library on a Friday. 

 

On Friday 10th February we will be inviting the children to wear an accessory 

(hairband, socks) to help us celebrate Children’s Mental Health week. The theme is 

‘Dress to Express’. Please ensure your child is wearing their school uniform alongside 

their accessory; 

 

If you are running late and arrive at school part 9:00 am please ensure you sign in at 

the office. 

 

Upcoming dates 

 

Parents Evening W/B 06.02.23 

Children’s Mental Health Week  W/B 06.02.23 (Theme – Let’s Connect) 

 

After Half Term 

 

Tuesday 21st February 8:40 – 9:00 am Parents drop in and work share  

Wednesday 22nd February 2:30 -2:50 pm  Parents drop in and work share 


